Student Drop off and Pick up
Safety Tips

Please stay off cell phones Keep kids safe! Buckle up!
while picking up and dropping off.

Drive slowly and watch for pedestrians crossing Deerwood Drive in front of our school
RESPECT AND OBEY OUR CROSSING GUARDS - Ms. Patty, Ms. Lisa, and Mr. Kloser
NO BICYCLES in the Pickup/Drop Off Line

Be patient and STAY IN LINE in the Pickup/Drop Off line. We will all get through!
Parents stay in your vehicle in the Pickup/Drop Off line.

Obey all signs indicating direction of traffic.

PARKING LOT ONLY - Preschool pickup/dropoff, Handicap, Staff,
Volunteers, for business at the school

DO NOT walk across the parking lot coming from Deerwood Drive

USE SIDEWALKS
Walk all bicycles, scooters, etc when on school property
NO DOGS with the exception of service dogs allowed on school grounds

Entering Our School Building

All visitors enter the school building through the main front entrance

Ring the A-Phone doorbell/camera and wait for our front office staff to answer.

Be prepared to show identification via the outdoor camera.

If you arrive while someone else is entering the building, please wait and then go through the A-phone

process.

e It really does help our front office staff to be able to acknowledge visitors separately as they enter the
building.

e Do not be offended if you are asked to wait by a person entering before you. We are all working to keep
our school safe.

e Once inside, please wait to be buzzed into the front office where Ms. Nicole or Ms. Amanda will be

happy to help you.



